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The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a homicide in the first block of W. 10th Ave. 
in Oshkosh.  

A call was made to the Oshkosh Police Department of gun shots at 16 W. 10th Ave. at about 
1:13 AM.  

Oshkosh Police Crisis Response Team responded to the scene and located a deceased 
female in the upper apartment.   The victim is a 42 year-old female and her name is not 
being released at this time.  This was a targeted incident and there is no immediate danger 
to the public.

The suspect is Samson J. Gomoll, M/W/11-16-1984 who is believed to be in a  green 1996 
GMC Sierra  with WI Registration plate LL3128.  Samson should be considered armed and 
potentially dangerous.  Do not approach the suspect.  Please call 911 if you see Gomoll or 
the vehicle.   

The investigation is ongoing at this time and more information will be released when it 
becomes available.   

A media staging area is at W. 6th Ave. and S. Main St. 
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